
2nd October 2024
Crucial Crew

Dear parents/guardians,

Team 6 will be taking part in a morning of activities on Wednesday 13th November.
We will take a coach to Chester to attend ‘Crucial Crew’ - a multi-agency safety
event aimed at providing children with life skills that will enable them to keep
themselves and others safe.

It is generally accepted that children start to become more independent at this age
and are often expected to cope increasingly on their own and deal with changes in
their lives, such as a move to Secondary school. The aim of the Crucial Crew event
is to raise each participant's awareness of threats and dangers, in a fun and
interactive way.

We will leave school at 9.15pm and arrive back at St. Bernard’s at approximately
12.15pm. The class will return in time for lunch at school.

We are asking for a £5 contribution to the cost of the event and this can be paid on
ParentPay.

Thank you

Mrs Lally
T6 Teacher


